
 

Awareness Workshop on Safe Touches 

An awareness workshop for the teachers of preschool to classes III was held on 

27 May 2023 on Safe Touches. The workshop was organized by the school 

counsellor Ms Sheetal Dewan.  

The session commenced with an introduction to safe touches. The school 

counsellor explained the concept of safe touches and bad touches to the 

teachers. The teachers were sensitized about the need to teach children about 

safe touches and to help them identify and report any incidences of abuse. 

The teachers were then told about the signs of abuse and how to identify them. 

The school counsellor emphasized the importance of building trust and open 

communication with children. Teachers were also given strategies to prevent 

child abuse and to create a safe learning environment for students. The 

awareness among parents and building a strong community response to child 

abuse was also discussed.  

 

 


